
Purston Infant School 

Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone 

Tel:  01977 704344 

www.purstoninfants.co.uk 

 

 

22nd October 2024 

Dear Families 

 

As part of our topic ‘Dinosaurs’, we have been offered a fantastic opportunity from a 
company called ‘TeachRex’ to visit school with their dinosaur workshop. We will get chance 

to view life-like dinosaurs, find out dinosaur facts and have photographs with baby dinosaurs.  

 

The cost of this visit is £11.00 per child.  The workshop day will be held on Thursday 23rd 

January 2025.  We would need a voluntary contribution paid into school by Monday 20th 

January 2025. 

 This can be paid in two instalments, the first one of £6.00 to by paid by 29th November and 

the second one of £5.00 must be paid before Monday 20th January.  

 

Payment can be made in full at any time before the 29th November.  

 

The workshop will take place in our normal school hours. No refunds will be given for 

absences 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Miss Howitt, Mrs Hall, Miss Crossley, Mrs Oakland, Mrs Tonkinson and Mrs Smith 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I wish my child     …………………………..  Class ………………. to take part in TeachRex  

 

on Thursday, 23rd January 2025 and enclose a voluntary contribution of  £…….. 

 

 

Signed …………………………………….. Parent/Carer  Date …………………….. 
 

 

The Designated Senior lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Phillip Barnett, 

supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne, KS1 Lead Catherine Inhester & EYFS Lead Nichola 

Tonkinson.  

Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 


